ASTONLARK

Highway Code

From 1st February 2022, o ‘Hierarchy of Road Users'’
has been introduced to the Highway Code, as a means
to make our roads safer for cyclists and pedestrians.

The further down the list, the greater responsibility is placed on the driver to
keep our roads safe.
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For your insurance needs, contact us on 01252 377546 or visit
www.astonlark.com
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